
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2021-005 

Date:         March 25, 2021 

Subject:    Ligier Technical Bulletin F4-32 Exhaust Revision 
 
Attached is the Ligier bulletin describing a change in specification for the exhaust system.  The original 
parts are no longer available and are superseded by the parts listed in the bulletin. 
 
Note that the entire system is a mixture of Type 1 and Type 3 parts.  The Type 1 parts, as usual, may not 
be modified.  Type 3 parts may be substituted within the limits of 2021 FIA Technical Regulation 2.7.1.  
Per 26.1 of the 2021 F4 Sporting Regulations, manner of assembly must remain as specified by Ligier. 
 
This is an optional upgrade.  Either the original or new parts will be compliant at tech. 
 


